
We look forward to welcoming you into the new, exciting school year on Wednesday 7th September, 

and hope that you have had a lovely summer break. Welcome too, to all our new families and 

colleagues starting at Saxon Hill for the first time this September, we hope you settle wonderfully into 

the Saxon Hill Family.  

As we have now reduced restrictions and returned to ‘business as usual’ and have a great focus on 

your children’s progress, I would like to take the opportunity to remind you of the times of the school 

day from 7th September onwards. School starts at 9am and finishes at 3:30pm. Please do not 

expect to collect your child before 3pm as their formal lessons are still in progress. With our full 

timetables this year please note that class staff will not be available for handovers after 9am or 

before 3pm unless there is prior agreement, as they will be needed by all the pupils still learning in 

their classrooms. We would appreciate your co-operation in this as we fully resume our school times 

and timetables and no longer need any staggering of entry or exit. In very specific circumstances to 

meet your child’s needs and their well-being, other times may be arranged by appointment with Mel 

Newbury. 

Last year staff and pupils worked hard to put together a video tour of Saxon Hill which will go onto our 

website and social media sites to present the wide variety of exciting provision available at Saxon Hill. 

We are very excited to share it with you here today to help welcome you and your children into school.  

We love to hear from families; to share your views please get in touch with us on office@saxon.set.org  

With all the best for a great start to the term. From your Leadership Team 

Welcome everyone! 

Executive Principal: Melsa Buxton 

Head of School: Mel Newbury 

Designated Safeguarding Lead:  

Kim Thomas 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads:  

Mel Newbury & Helen Bowers 

6th September 2022 

Family Update 

Video Tour of Saxon Hill 

We can’t wait for you to watch our new video tour of 

Saxon Hill. Our  pupils have done an amazing job at 

showcasing the variety of provision and exciting 

opportunities that are offered at Saxon Hill and how 

these are adapted across the pathways and 

departments.  

Please click here to watch on our YouTube channel:  

Saxon Hill Academy Video Tour - YouTube   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SA0hLBoIG0s


Please note that new pupils may have received a later, staggered start date.  


